
Friday 9th September   

LORIC CHAMPIONS This week… 

Kiruthik from Turner for initiative 

Larmari from Millward for Leadership 

Kirudhaya from Mason for Leadership 

Remi from Dickens for Leadership 

Enzo from Fox for Leadership 

 

 

WELCOME BACK! 

It has been fantastic this week welcoming everyone back to school and a special mention to our new FS2 children 

who have been so very brave coming to school for the first time. They are settling in brilliantly and quickly learning 

our school routines. I was pleased to see how smart all the children look returning to school in their uniforms- 

thank you! 

The children across the school have been completing activities based around our wellbeing theme of ‘A spark to a 

flame’ this week. The topic is inspired by Stravinsky’s Firebird and so work has been based around: fire, dragons, 

firebirds, volcanoes and the phoenix. Children have been inspired to create fabulous artwork using: large chalks on 

the playground to design their own firebirds, wax resist techniques to create dramatic feather images, skills of 

collaboration to create a giant dragon using collage and sculpture using play dough. 

It was wonderful to see so many of you coming into school on Wednesday afternoon to see your child’s classroom 

and share their learning at our ‘Meet the teacher’ event in school. We hope you enjoyed the experience and we 

hope this will be one of many events that you will be able to join us for this year in school. 

This week, you received dates for diaries and I am sure you will agree there is so much going on in school to 

enhance your child’s learning and enjoyment. In addition to those dates we are continuing with our Bath Rugby 

Partnership as this was so successful last year, Chance to shine cricket and Sonia from the Corsham Windband is 

coming into school once again to teach the children. 

We will continue to keep you informed about everything going on in school through Schoolcomms so please 

make sure that we have an up to date email for you to receive important information. 

Finally, remember to check out our Facebook page to see photos and information and share in your child’s 

learning journey. 

Have a lovely weekend- Abby Symons, Headteacher  
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Today in school we came together 

for a minute silence to reflect on 

the events of the last 24 hrs and to 

recognise the sad passing of Queen 

Elizabeth II, may she rest in peace. 

 

Queen Elizabeth II 

1926-2022 
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